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We need your help! 

 

The Koinonia Federation is in desperate need of laptops 

 

If you have a laptop that you are not using or no longer need, we ask that 

you kindly donate it to the Laptop Appeal as it could go to a child that 

desperately needs it. Parents with more than one child are trying to work 

remotely and having to share a laptop with siblings.  

If you wish to donate one, please make sure it meets thecriteria: 

 The laptop needs to work, and the screen needs to be intact, so no 

scratches or cracks. 

 You have the original charger for the laptop 

 

 Needs to be no more than 5 years old so with Windows 7, 8 or 10 can we 

installed 

 

If you have a laptop and would like to donate it to the Koinonia Federation, 

please contact: 

 

Ellis Holliday -  eholliday@koinoniafederation.com 

 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

 

The Koinonia Federation  
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